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TO:  All Nemaha County Hospital Team Members 

 

FROM: Marty Fattig 

 

DATE: July 31, 2020 

 

RE:  Daily COVID-19 Update 

 

Good morning and thanks for reading this update.  I don’t have much to share with you 

today except for the statistical information.  Cases continue to rise at an alarming rate in 

the southern states and it appears that cases are increasing at a gradual rate across the 

Midwest.  Please be cautious as you venture out in public.  I believe that we need to be 

more cautious than we were a month ago. 

 

As of 9:00 this morning there were 17,328,238 cases in the world.  Yesterday there 

were 17,061,855.  There have been 673,936 deaths.  Yesterday there had been 

667,808 deaths.   

 

In the United States there are now 4,495,612 positive cases, 152,082 deaths and 

54,644,715 people that have been tested.  Yesterday there were 4,428,896 cases, 

150,733 deaths and 53,825,445 people that had been tested.  There were 66,716 new 

cases diagnosed in the U.S. yesterday and 1,349 deaths.  10,000 of the new cases 

were discovered in Florida, 8,000 in California and 9,200 in Texas.  

 

In Nebraska there are now 25,766 cases and there have been 328 deaths.  Yesterday 

there had been 25,442 positive cases and 324 deaths.  That makes 344 new confirmed 

cases identified since yesterday and 156 of the new cases were in Douglas County.    

266,893 people have been tested in the state.  Yesterday 264,033 people had been 

tested.  We now have had eighteen confirmed cases in Nemaha County, six in Pawnee 

County, eighteen in Richardson County, eleven in Johnson County and thirty-eight in 

Otoe County.  These are the numbers of cases in each county as reported by the 

Southeast District Health Department.  10,050 of the Nebraska cases are in Douglas 

County.  There have now been 1,701 confirmed cases in Hall County, 939 cases in 

Dawson County and 1,896 cases in Dakota County.   There are now 78 cases in Gage 

County and 2,967 cases in Lancaster County. There have been 91 positive cases and 

one death in the Southeast District Health Department area.   

 

Thanks for all you do for us!  Be kind to each other! 

https://coronavirus.jhu.edu/map.html

